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4th April 2024 

Deputy Catherine Murphy TD, 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2.     
     
Re PQ 11407 24: To ask the Minister for Health the amount of prompt payment interest and 
compensation paid by the HSE for the years 2021, 2022, 2023 and to date in 2024; and if he will include a 
schedule of the top 20 highest late interest payments and compensation recipients for this timeframe. 
 
Dear Deputy Murphy, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  
Your PQ above has been referred to me for response. 
 
The following information was provided by our colleagues in Finance Shared Services. The 
details of the HSE’s total Prompt Payment Interest information is included in our Annual 
Financial Statements (AFS).   

Total Prompt Payment Interest (PPI) paid by the HSE in: 

2021 €921,000 

2022 €1,874,000 

2023 - Please note the HSE 2023 AFS will be published in due course.  
 
Please see the table in Appendix 1 below which shows the names of the Top 20 Vendors who 
received prompt payment in 2021, 2022, 2023 and 2024 YTD as requested. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at sarah.anderson1@hse.ie or tel: 
087 9423319.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sarah Anderson 
General Manager HSE Corporate Finance 
HSE National Finance Division 
Email: sarah.anderson1@hse.ie 
Tel: 087 9423319 
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Appendix 1 to PQ 11407 24 

 
Source: Finance Shared Services Reporting Portal 
 


